Epping Forest District Council Civic Offices High Street Epping Essex CM16 4BZ

Dear Sir/Madam,

North Weald Park, Rayley Lane, North Weald

I have spoken in great depth with my neighbours regarding the development of this site and we are all supportive. Young people need good sporting facilities as in my opinion sport is crucial to their development and has such wide ranging benefits. The sports hub is something that in a million years we would not have thought could come to the area, especially since the golf club closed down. Wee need to get this developed for the benefits of the residents and sports teams alike,



